VOLTA RIVER AUTHORITY
RE: TENDER FOR SUPPLY OF AUTOCLAVE MACHINE

NATIONAL COMPETITIVE TENDERING (NCT)
CANCELLATION OF TENDERING PROCESS

The Notice issued by the Volta River Authority to invite Tenders for the Supply of Autoclave
Machine, numbered VRA/PRD/NCT/B/288900 and published in the January 15 & 25, 2021
editions of the Daily Graphic is hereby cancelled.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you.



